

## UNITED BROTHERHOOD OF CARPENTERS AND JOINERS OF AMERICA

## Douglas J. McCarron General President

January 19, 2021

VIA EMAIL

Mr. William Waterkotte, District Vice-President, Eastern District United Brotherhood of Carpenters and Joiners of America 300 Merchant Lane # 301 Pittsburgh, PA 15205

Dear Sir and Brother:

The United Brotherhood of Carpenters and Joiners of America ("UBC") imposed emergency trusteeship over Local Union 926, which is affiliated with the New York City District Council of Carpenters, on June 27, 2019. On January 19, 2021, the newly-elected officers and delegates, etc. of Local Union 926 will be sworn in and installed. Based upon information provided, improvements in the operation of the Local Union have been made. Accordingly, UBC trusteeship over the Local Union is hereby lifted effective January 19, 2021. Please ensure that all required LM reports are prepared and filed.

Fraternally yours,

Douglas J. McCarron UBC, General President

Thomas Flynn, General Secretary-Treasurer cc: Joseph Geiger, EST, New York City District Council of Carpenters Matt Walker, Director of Operations, New York City District Council of Carpenters Josh Leicht, Chief Compliance Officer, New York City District Council of Carpenters R.S., Local Union 926 Barbara Jones, Esq. James Murphy, Esq. Glenn McGorty, Esq., Independent Monitor Personify, Jurisdiction, Controller